
Dear Mr. Younes,

My name is Rodolf Aouad and I am an undergraduate student at AUB. With all that I have seen this 
year, I am still hopeful that individuals and organization like yours will save our country.

I was more than pleased to learn that the BHS cultural society has decided to grant me a very generous 
donor funded scholarship. As a free organization, your ongoing efforts to support a variety of students 
to continue their education despite the distasteful financial constraints reassures us that we are not a 
lost cause. At the midst of the nation’s collapse, your society continues to extend its arms to provide 
a brighter future for the youthful and hopeful generation. Rest assured that we shall grow to reinvest 
this trust into our communities, the same way you have invested in us and in our success. What goes 
around, will, very surely, come back around. 

Thank you, sir, for all you do. My simple words can never project the immense gratitude that 
I feel in my heart. This show of kindness and unity embodies the values that the BHS community 
strives to uphold, endlessly attempting to build a better Tomorrow for those who have been robbed of 
Today.

Sincerely, 

Rodolf Aouad
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